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Dear Matt,
I’m a big fan of golf and wanted to play on 
a course on the Cape this weekend. I have 
a 20 handicap so I’m not that great but I 
do like the challenge. Maybe a place that 
has international golfers so I can broker a 
deal? I’m a little concerned about sharks 
but I don’t think they golf or even caddy, 
my wife wanted me to ask. Do you have 
any suggestions on what a good course 
would be (no farther than Hyannis)?
– Pip on Paramatta

Dear Pip,
This is a column dedicated to money mat-
ters and investment advice. I’m appalled 
that you asked golf questions in this space. 
You need to write to Putting with Piaker 
for that kind of advice.
– Matt

Tel: 978-927-3123
Email: mpiaker@cfaemail.com

100 Cummings Center, Ste. 207P
Beverly, MA 01915

www.capitolfinancialadvisors.com

Matthew H. Piaker,
JD, LLM, AIF®

Securities and Advisory Services 
offered through Commonwealth 
Financial Network, Member 
FINRA/SIPC. Advisory services 
offered by Capitol Financial 
Advisors, a registered investment 
adviser, are separate and unre-
lated to Commonwealth.

Short week DREAM!
When the moon 
hits your eye like a juicy 
BBQ burger and fry,
thats a change of venue.

When a drink is so 
cool makes you 
dance like a fool, thats 
a change of venue. 

Hi sportsfans of BBQ and 
Horizon, here at Danvers 
Waterfront on a glorious 
Tuesday night enjoying 
fellowship and food. I know 
I’m looking forward to 
having Thursday off and 
drinking tonight to get the 
holiday  weekend started 
early. Meooow!

– Samantha 
Ponder 
(yes I am 
a sports 
reporter)

8th Annual 
Golf Classic

CALL TO ARMS.
You may already know , but if you 
don’t we will be having our mon-
ster 8th Annual Golf Classic at 
BGT on September 17th. You’ll 
have everything you can want: 
Golf, Mulligans, Beer Cart, Din-
ner, Games and more. Looking for 
tee sponsors, golfers, singles and 
foursomes. Starts at 1:30, Cost is 
just $150 for all of this or $560 
for a foursome, it will be a magical 
day of golf, fellowship and cursing 
those rogue shots into water haz-
ards, just don’t bite any fingers off 
Lee Harvey psycho’s. Be the ball 
Danny!

For information, email 
Email@TheMegaGroup.net 
or call Brian DApice at 
978-922-8122

From Finland with love
We welcome our latest exchange student Aku Kavka from Finland. 
We welcome this young man with open arms and open hearts as we 
start another year of making a difference in his young life. In the up-
coming weeks we will explore the world of Finland and more details 
about Aku to share with you all. In the meantime he is looking for a 
cellphone to fit in with the local ‘youts”. Can you help him out.

Hey Mini-Matt, don’t you like this 
short week change of venue? It frees 
up my Thursday to do a little world 
dominance and hold U.N. Hostage.

Listen bud, we vertically challenged 
people don’t like being referred as 
mini or short or anything but vertically 
challenged. You don’t hear me calling 
you large or huge Matt do you!



Last week at the Beverly Rotary Club... ...Thursday, Aug 23, 2018

Meeting Called to order by Presi-
dent Matt promptly at 12:15

INCOMING EXCHANGE STU-
DENT AKU is in desperate need 
of a cell phone. Do you have an 
extra or can get him one? Noth-
ing is more American than a 
teenager with a phone!

Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all
 
Visitors were announced:
· Mike Saunders was a guest of 
Matt P
· Kau Kavka is our new exchange 
student from Finland
· Matt Blanchard was a guest of 
Jonesy
· Hieidi Ushakoff was a guest of Lex
 
Diane led us in singing “God Bless 
America”
 
Walt told a joke that made none 
of us look forward to our golden 
years.
 
Announcements
· Laura Cervizzi and Jo Broderick 
had birthdays
·  The Board Announced honorary 
Memberships for Peter Hersee, Jack 
Good and Jim Davies
·  New Members are encouraged 
to register for the District 7930 
Orientation at the Four Points 
Sheraton on 10/3
·  Matt Blanchard was announced 
as our newest member
·  Reminder that this week’s meet-
ing will be 8/28 at 6:00 pm instead 
of Thursday 8/30
· A reminder that the golf tourna-

ment is only 4 (now 3) weeks away
· Lex announced that he, as a 20+ 
year tenant at the Cummings Cen-
ter, was allowed to direct a $1,000 
donation from the Cummings 
Foundation to the cause of his 
choice.  He chose Beverly Rotary 
for the honor!
 
We were also introduced to our 
new exchange student Aku Ka-
vka from Finland !
 
Sergeant 
Bob “The Quest One” Murphy was 
this week’s Sargent
· Marshalls phone rang on cue for 
a $5 fine
·  Walt was fined for his joke
· Dave Olson was fined for taking 
a vacation, but still covering a story
· Late fines were levied against 
Sue Osborne, Elizabeth Macomber, 
Mark Munoz and Larry Herman
· Diane “Poltergeist” was fined for 
singing Happy Birthday when nei-
ther of the birthday girls were pres-
ent
· Diane also had happy bucks for 
her son
· Mike Harrington had happy bucks 
for another grandchild !
· Liz had happy bucks for Bill Beck-
man’s dinner party
· Sue Gabriel was happy to have 
helped over 250 families get ready 
for the new school year.  Great job 
Sue!
· Gene donated $100 for his round 
of golf with Prez Matt
· Meng and Derrick were fined for 
wearing shorts
·        Lex was fined $5 because no 
good deed goes unpunished

CCI Reprographics
A Full Service Copy Center

AV Rentals & Services 
Serving Beverly Since 1979

Alex Ushakoff III - owner 
4th generation Rotarian

Centennial Rotary President 2004-2005
Two convenient Beverly offices

110 Cabot Street     107Q Cummings Ctr 
978-922-3773              978-921-1166
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Beverly 
Rotary Club
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Edward F. Cahill, J.D., CFP®, CLU®,ChFC®
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ecahill@ft.newyorklife.com  •  www.edwardfcahill.com

Agent, New York Life Insurance Company.
Registered Representative, offering securities through NYLIFE Securities LLC,

Member FINRA/SIPC, a Licensed Insurance Agency
201 Jones Road, Fifth Floor, Waltham, MA 02451  •  Tel: 781-647-4100

Eagle Strategies and NYLIFE Securities are New York Life Companies

978-922-2149
Commodore Plaza,

47 Enon Street
Beverly, MA  01915-3601

Established in 1929 & Still Growing!
Auto • Home • Business • Health • Life

Richard F. Mooney Jr.
p r e s i d e n t

306 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA
(978) 922-6600

John A. Shuka, MAI, SRA, AI-GRS
8 Enon Street, Suite 1B

Beverly, MA 01915
978-921-1700

www.shuka-associates.com

Real Estate Appraisal, Appraisal Review & Consulting

www.mcjinsuranceagency.com

Michael C. 
Jones
President

Phone 978-338-4670
Fax 978-522-8388
Mobile 978-828-5822

409A Cabot Street
Beverly, MA 01915

mike@mcjins.com

· And EVERYONE who had not 
asked to see a picture of Bob’s new 
granddaughter was fined $2
 
Raffle
Heidi Ushakoff drew the winning 
ticket, but not the winning playing 
card.

Meeting adjourned
 
Respectfully Submitted by 
Nick Biancucci

Stay cool go back to school, even 
better jump in the pool.

1st Annual LEX Classic
Lex proving that he isn’t just a pretty face, as he donates $1000 to the 
rotary Scholarship Fund. This dough was from the Cummings CTR’s Cli-
ent Directed Giving program. Basically Lex has been a long time tenant of 
Cummings and was awarded this money to his favorite charity. “Men with 
Moustaches” was all set so he chose our club as a second choice to be the 
beneficiary of this money. This donation cements Lex’s legacy of giving to 
our club and service above self and all that other goo that comes with do-
gooding and being an all around nice guy.  Did you know Lex is a former 
President and 8x Paul Harris Fellow. Thanks for the do-gooding Lex.


